
You Are Invited! 

Rebekah Brisbin and two classmates will be releasing their EP's with 

a concert on Thursday, April  27 at 7pm, Kirk Chapel, Prairie College 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!   
We are happy that the number of 
babies and toddlers in our nursery is 
growing, but it also means that we 
need more nursery volunteers.  If you 
enjoy young children and are willing 
to volunteer in the nursery once eve-
ry 6 weeks or so, we need your 
help!  Please contact Joanie Wiley 
(587-321-5868) or Jeaneth Maxwell 
(403-443-1438). 
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